
Woolmore Primary School 

Dear Parents, 
We are all very excited to be 
starting the new year in our new 
school. We are growing in size 
and we now have 350 pupils. 

You will see that we now have a 
very large playground including a 
MUGA – that’s a Multi Use Games 
Area!  There is still a lot of work to 
be done on the playground so 
please bear with us while we 
m a k e t h e n e x t r o u n d o f 
improvements. We are delighted 
to have such a large space for 
playtimes and PE lessons.  We now 
have a full-time sports coach from 
Badu Sports. This means that all 
our children have great sports 
teaching. 

Thank you for your continued 
support and I look forward to 
seeing you at our next Parent 
Voice meeting. 

 

 

Ms Argent, Headteacher 
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This week you will have received 
our new Clubs Programme.  It 
offers a range of excellent 
experiences for your child.  Clubs 
are an opportunity to try new 
things, learn with other children, 
develop character and have lots 
of fun. 

We have sports, drama, singing 
(with an amazing performance at 
t h e O 2 ) , m a t h s , r e a d i n g , 
construction, cooking and dance 
clubs. I hope that, as parents, you 
will want your child to benefit from 
the opportunities on offer.  Please 
come along and sign up this 
week. 

When? 

Friday 18th September 

Why? 

To help the Syrian Refugees 

How? 

We will raise money to pay for 
things to help the refugees who 
have lost their homes and many 
of their belongings 

What will we do? 

•  Wear our own clothes and 
bring in £2 each (more if we 
can) 

•  Hold a cake and gift sale for 
parents on Friday at 3.00pm in 
the playground 

If you would like to help run a stall 
or bring in some goods to sell, 
please see Muna, Sam or Sabina. 

 

Thank you for your support 

At Woolmore we pride ourselves 
on helping others.  Our Ofsted 
inspectors remarked that our 
charity work is a very positive 
feature of our school. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
September 2015 

 

Well done to the classes who won 
the first attendance trophies of 
the new school year: 

1st  place with 100%: Y6 Sycamore 
and Y3 Oak 

2nd place with 99%: Y5 Sequoia 

3rd place with 97%: Reception 
Orange tree 

 

CLUBS ARE 
GREAT! 

CHARITY DAY AT 
WOOLMORE 

WELCOME BACK 
EVERYONE  

ATTENDANCE TROPHIES 



DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 
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COMMUNICATION 
We listen carefully, we think, we 

contribute and we ask and 
answer questions confidently 

RESPECT 
We are interested in each other 

and show respect and tolerance 
towards everyone 

WOOLMORE SCHOOL 
VALUES 

OUR 
WEBSITE 

Please check our 
website  regularly 
to find out 
information, 
school news, class 
news and 
calendar 
updates. 

 

WELCOME MEETINGS WITH PARENTS 
Look out for your invitation coming home soon.  
This will be a chance for you to meet your child's 
teacher and find out what is happening in class.  
Have you received your class newsletter yet? 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW 
COLLEAGUES 

TEXT & EMAIL SYSTEM – GROUPCALL 
We have introduced a new way of keeping in 
touch with parents through Groupcall. It will 
allow us to easily contact you through text, 
phone calls and email. Please ensure the school 
have all of your current contact details 
especially your mobile phone number and 
advise us immediately if any of these numbers 
change.  

www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

CARE 
We keep ourselves and each other 
safe, we make healthy choices and 
we tell someone if we feel unhappy 

(or someone else is) 

LEARNING 
We enjoy learning, we are curious, 

resilient and we work hard and 
practice to achieve our very best 

every day 

PRIDE 
We celebrate success and we 
feel proud of ourselves, each 

other and our school 

BEHAVIOUR 
We are in control. We are kind, 

polite, helpful, honest and fair and  
we follow the school rules 

TOGETHER 
We include everyone, we share 
and we work and play together 

to make our school a happy 
place 

WEEK BEGINNING 21 Sept 
New After-school clubs start – 
remember to sign up this week 

Thursday 24 Sept 
Eid al-Adha – school closed 

Friday 9 Oct 
Inset day for staff – school closed 

Friday 23 Oct 
Break up for half term – one week 

 
We say a warm welcome to new staff who 
have joined the Woolmore Team this term: 
 
We have a new Deputy Headteacher, Ms 
Stewart. Ms Stewart brings a wealth of senior 
experience to Woolmore and we wish her 
lots of luck in her new job. 
 
We also welcome: 
•  New teachers: Rakhshanda, Rabia and 

Rounell 
•  New support staff: Rukhsana and Fateha 
•  New admin staff: Michelle and Fowzia  

We have a new photo board in the entrance 
lobby so please pop in and take a look. 


